
5145.2 
 

MEDICAL ATTENDANCE AT FOOTBALL GAMES 
 
 

The Bellmore-Merrick Central High School District will not participate in any football 
games where a doctor, Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) or a person qualified to 
give emergency care (i.e. physician’s assistant, emergency squad or athletic trainer) is not 
present at these games.  The purpose of this is to protect the safety of the students and the 
liability of our district. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  NYSPHSAA 2012-2014 Handbook 
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